MAIL IN BALLOT FOR 2023 ELECTION

The following members were nominated by the Board of Directors

as candidates for election to fill two (2) positions on the Board of Directors

for the two (2) year term of Oct. 1, 2023 - September 30, 2025.
GIGI BROOKSHIRE

JOAN TERNAN

The Board recommends the following one (1) currently serving Board member
be elected to a new two (2) year term of October 1, 2023 - September 30, 2025.

DON HINSON

*TO VOTE FOR EACH CANDIDATE PLEASE PLACE AN (X) IN THE BOX BY THEIR NAMES.

* PLEASE PLACE YOUR COMPLETED BALLOT IN A SEALED PLAIN ENVELOPE, WRITE “VOTE” ON FRONT, NEXT,
PLACE “VOTE” ENVELOPE INTO ANOTHER ENVELOPE, SIGN THE BACK OF THE OUTER ENVELOPE BEFORE
MAILING. The outer envelope will be discarded after listing who voted. The sealed “VOTE”
envelopes, to protect anonimity, will all be placed together, opened, and counted at the
Annual Dinner Meeting on Oct. 25.

PLEASE MAIL YOUR BALLOT TO: GENEALOGY FRIENDS OF PLANO LIBRARIES
P.O. BOX 860477,

PLANO, TX 75086-0477

WE MUST RECEIVE MAILED BALLOTS BY OCTOBER 18, 2023

Thank you in advance for submitting your ballot and your continued support of Genealogy Friends.



